


Raising Readers 
in Story County 

Up and Running Software, Inc. 
Seda and Ian McKilligan 
6200 Prairie Ridge Rd. 
Ames, IA 50014 

Dear Seda and Ian, 

Thank you for supporting our Eastwood Storytime program through your sponsorship! Our Storytime 
program benefits many children from families with low-incomes who live in the Eastwood Apartments in 
Ames, Iowa. By supporting this program, we are able to bring literacy activities to the school-age 
children who may not otherwise get to experience this type of program. Twice a month, we provide 
snacks, craft activities, a group story time, songs, and individual reading opportunities with volunteers 
who help make this program possible. 

Each month, two Storytimes are held at Eastwood, providing enrichment and exposure to new and 
exciting stories and experiences. Your support will allow this program to continue in the next year, 
providing services and books to the children who attend, as well as nutritious snacks and fun activities to 
promote home reading and consistent attendance. 

Thank you for supporting Story County children and our programs and services through your generous 
gift to Raising Readers in Story County! 

Sincerely, 

�L 
Kim Hanna 
Executive Director 
Raising Readers in Story County 

PO Box 2374, Ames, IA 50010-2374 I 515-520-8686 
www.raising-readers.org 
contact@raising-readers.erg 
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